Planning application comment was submitted on the03 April 2025 19:23 PM
The following is a comment on application P250532/PSI by Katrina Duffey-Greenhow

Nature of feedback: Support the application

Comment: | also support the building of a new primary school in Peterchurch and strongly feel we need a zebra
crossing to be installed outside the school before building work commences. There is nowhere for children,
elderly or disabled to cross safely.

This puts children and wider community at greater risk. It is logical to place the crossing outside the school so
that it benefits the school and villagers crossing to use the doctor’s surgery, shop, village hall and church.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Katrina

Last name: Duffey-Greenhow
Address: Old oak cottagr Long lane
Peterchurch

Herefordshire

Hr20te

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: N/a

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?

id=250532

Form reference: FS-Case-702750107



